
From: Pam Palmisano 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 2:38 PM
To: Bill Bilyeu <bbilyeu@co.collin.tx.us>; Keith Self Judge <keith.self@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: RE: 911 Governance Board

Collin County
Prosper
McKinney
Allen
Frisco
Murphy

Governance Board member must be elected officials. One from each City and one from the County to 
total 6 representatives. COG is holding the last signature until the 911 Microwave Network is completed 
and the procurement of the new E911 is finished. They are very close on both of those projects. 

My understanding is when the last signature is received, CSEC will immediately stop funding, and any 
funds left in COG’s budget will revert to CSEC. COG will then call for the initial meeting of the 
Governance Board.   During our last Advisory Board meeting, they were asking that we start gathering 
the representatives.

Pam Palmisano, Commander
Support Services Section
Collin County Sheriff’s Office
4300 Community Ave.
McKinney, TX 75071
972.547.5100 Main
972.547.5110 Direct
ppalmisano@co.collin.tx.us


